
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Wallaville Goondoon Road, Bungadoo   
Culvert Repairs   
 

Issue 2 – December 2023 
 
 
 

Bundaberg Regional Council will be 
undertaking culvert repairs on Wallaville 
Goondoon Road, Bungadoo as highlighted 
in yellow on the map to the right. 
 
Effective from Friday, 15 December 
2023, this section of Wallaville 
Goondoon Road, will have the following 
restrictions:  
 
- Speed limit reduced to 80km/h  
- 30 tonne load limit  
- Detour for heavy vehicles via Snake 

Creek Road or Bungadoo Road.  
 
Changed traffic conditions will remain 
until further notice.  
 
Appropriate signage and traffic detours are 
in place to guide motorists.  

 
Bundaberg Regional Council is aware of the 
inconvenience road work causes and thanks 
residents and road users in advance for 
their patience and co-operation. 
 
If you have queries in relation to the works, 
please contact Council’s District Engineer, 
Tony Wright, on 1300 883 699 or email the 
Civil Works team at: 
 
civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
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